
“Levi’s response”, 1 March 2024 

At Levi Strauss & Co., we have a longstanding commitment to 

supporting safe, productive workplaces for workers and we take any 

allegations of efforts to curtail freedom of association extremely 

seriously.  Over the past several months, we have been in frequent 

contact with the Ozak management to ensure they uphold all legal 

obligations under Turkish labor law and to firmly express our support for 

the lawful expression of workers’ voices and workers’ right to freedom of 

association. We remain in contact with Ozak in an ongoing effort to 

determine what the future of our working relationships will be. 


